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This Week 

This week the children have been learning about Chinese New Year.  Some of the 

activities they have been doing include: exploring with wet and dry rice, making musical 

instruments, listening and dancing to Chinese music, Chinese writing, playing with 

Chinese resources in the home corner, drawing and painting dragons.  

 

In Forest School, the 3-4 children made and tasted noodles.  The children learnt how 

to light the fire and how to stay safe.  Mrs. Knight, our nominated governor for Forest 

School came to visit our provision on Thursday. 

 

All the 2 year old children are now accessing Forest School sessions on Mondays.  

Please ensure they are dressed appropriately for the weather. 

 

Today the children have had a Chinese New Year party.  They have been doing the 

‘dragon dance’ and tasted: rice, noodles, prawn crackers, sweet and sour sauce and 

black bean sauce. 

 

The focus book this week has been a non-fiction book about Chinese New Year. 

 

Wonderful Word of the Week 

The Word of the Week was ‘Chinese’.   

 

WOW Book Challenge 

Can you tell someone about the Chinese New Year party? 

 

Attendance 

The group with the highest attendance last week was the Ducklings with 95%.  Well 

done to all the Ducklings. 

 

Parent Governor 

We currently have a vacancy on our Governing Body for a Parent Governor.   If you are 

interested in becoming a governor, please see Mrs. Fletcher or Mrs. Daniels-Green.   

 

Online Safety Day 

The children learnt how to stay safe online.  They watched a video clip and discussed 

how they should not be using devices without an adult present. 
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Nursery Places  

Some new parents have applied for nursery places for their children and have informed 

us that our nursery has been recommended to them by parents who have children who 

attend our nursery.  Thank you for recommending us to your friends/ family members, 

we really appreciate your support. 

 

Pram Store 

The pram store located near the cloakroom has been cleared.  If you leave your pram 

at nursery, please ensure that it is left in the pram store.  Prams should not be left in 

the nursery entrance. Thank you.  

 

Spare Clothes 

Please ensure that your child has a bag with some spare clothes in on their coat peg. 

 

Half Term Holiday 

Nursery is closed the week beginning 18th February 2019 and reopens Monday 25th 

February 2019. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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